
 

 

100 DAYS CAMPAIGN "SAKSHAM NIVESHAK" 
 

Pursuant to Investor Education and Protection Fund Authority (IEPFA), Ministry of Corporate Affairs’ 
Circular dated the 16th July, 2025, the shareholders are hereby informed that in compliance with the 
directions of the aforesaid Circular, your Company has initiated a 100 Days campaign "Saksham 
Niveshak" starting from the 28th July, 2025 till the 06th November, 2025 for updating KYC of 
shareholders to prevent unpaid / unclaimed dividend to IEPF.  
 
During the aforesaid Campaign all the shareholders who have unclaimed / unpaid dividend 
and/or share (which are transferred to the IEPF Authority) or any have any issue related to 
unclaimed/ unpaid dividends and/or shares, may write to the Registrar and Transfer Agent (RTA) 
of the Company.  
 
Details of RTA: 
Integrated Registry Management Services Private Limited, 
2nd Floor, “Kences Towers”,  
No:1, Ramakrishna Street, North Usman Road, T.Nagar, Chennai – 600018 
Call: +91 44 28140801-03 
Email: einward@integratedindia.in  
 
The shareholders may further note that this Campaign has been started specifically aimed to reach 
out to the shareholders to update their KYC, bank mandates, nominee and contact 
information, accordingly any shareholder holding shares in physical form who wish to update the 
said information, may write to RTA. The shareholders who hold shares in demat form are requested 
to approach their Depository Participants where they maintain their demat account for updating their 
KYC requirements. 
 
The shareholders are requested to claim the unclaimed / unpaid dividend and/or shares that 
are deposited / transferred with the IEPF Authority by filing e-form IEPF-5. In order to 
understand the process of claiming the unclaimed / unpaid dividend and / or shares, through e- form 
IEPF 5, the shareholders may contact RTA. 
 
The shareholders are also informed that all the unclaimed / unpaid dividend and/or all such shares 
in respect of which dividends were not claimed for the last 7 years from the year 2018 will be 
transferred to the demat account of IEPF Authority, in case no valid claim has been made on or 
before 20th September 2025. Therefore, shareholders who have not claimed their dividend 
during the last seven years may write to "Secretarial. Department, Pricol Limited, 109, Race 
Course, Coimbatore - 641018" or mail to "investor@pricol.com", for making a valid claim for the 
unclaimed dividends or further details. 
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